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VNUG ConferenceVNUG ConferenceVNUG ConferenceVNUG Conference 

5-7 September, 2011 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

It is time to mark your calendar for the Conference of the year, Viking Nonstop User Group 

Conference! This is by far the best opportunity to meet the customers in the Nordic area.  

 

We would be very pleased of your participation in the annual VNUG Conference. As you 

probably may know, our previous VNUG Conferences have been well attended and very 

much appreciated. Please take advantage of this rare opportunity to meet many Nordic 

NonStop users together in the same location.  

 

The VNUG Conference this year is also the 10
th

 anniversary since the VNUG launch in 

2001, you can expect a unique conference with good business opportunities and lots of 

fun. 

 

The length of the VNUG Conference is two days, giving you the opportunity to show your 

products and solutions as well as present as a speaker within allotted speaker slots. We have 

extended the breaks this year to allow the participants for more time in the exhibition area. 

 

The speaker slots are planned for 20 minutes. We are working hard to get more user 

presentation since they are of great interest for the participants. To achieve this we offer to 

extend your slot by 20 minutes if you do it with a user (VNUG member) that will show how 

they use your product or solution.  

 

The dates for the VNUG Conference are scheduled to 5-7 September 2011 and will be held 

at Lejondal Castle, Bro north-west of Stockholm. There will be a pre-day at 5
th

 of September 

VNUG Golf Tournament at Bro Hof Castle Golf Club. Our members will also have the 

opportunity to participate at a HP NonStop education on the same day arranged by VNUG. 

 

We are sure that the timing of our event is right for you as the event “HP Discover 2011” has 

been scheduled at the beginning of June. 

 

If you feel that this of interest to you I hope to hear from you soon by email. Please feel free 

to contact me if there are any other questions regarding the VNUG Conference. 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

Tommy Johansson 

VNUG Chairman 
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Information about the vInformation about the vInformation about the vInformation about the venueenueenueenuessss    
 

Lejondals Castle, Bro 
Web site: http://www.lejondals-slott.se/ 

English information: http://www.bbconferences.com/?nr=2341&name=Lejondals%20Slott 

 

 
 

 

Bro Hof Castle Golf Club 
Web site: http://www.brohof.se/en/ 

 
 

 

 


